
  6th November 2015 

Dear Parent/Carer  

OWL VISIT FOR FOUNDATION CHILDREN 

On Wednesday 11th November we will be having a special afternoon where we will be 
having a visit from some owls. 

We would like all the children to enjoy the afternoon so for this day only there will be NO 
MORNING session and instead would like all children to attend between 12.15 – 3.15pm. 
Reception children will join Nursery after afternoon registration 

If parents could make a contribution of £1.00 towards the cost it would be greatly 
appreciated. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Headteacher 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

        OWL VISIT 

Enclosed is the £1.00 contribution to the Owl Visit taking place on Wednesday 11th November. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………….……..Date……………………….. 

 

Parent of …………………………………………………… CLASS    Reception   AM Nursery  

                                                                                                     PM Nursery (please circle) 

�


